
 

 

 

 
 

7 April 2025 
 

Adaptation Fund Board 
 
 

Approval of request for a no-cost extension of project completion date: United Nations 
World Food Programme (Lesotho) 

 

Following the recommendation of the secretariat after its review of the request for an extension of 
the project completion date submitted by the United Nations World Food Programme for the 
project “Improving Adaptive Capacity of Vulnerable and Food-insecure Populations in Lesotho”, 
implemented in Lesotho, as described in document AFB/B.43-44/17, the Adaptation Fund Board 
decided to approve the request for a four-month no-cost extension of the project completion date 
from 8 April 2025 to 8 August 2025. 
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